STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

13006 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 = Olympia, Washington 98564-7250
(360) 664-1160 « TTY (360) 586-8203 '

Ref. No. Docket PG-101598
April 13, 2011

Raeanne Tuell & Rex Braley
Campbell Court Apartments
415 N 2™ Ave,

Pasco, WA 99301

Dear Ms. Tuell and Mr. Braley:

RE: 2010 Natural Gas Master Meter Standard Inspection —~ Campbell Court Apartments

Thank you for your letter of intent received on April 1, 2011, regarding Campbell Court
Apartments located at 415 N 2™ Ave, Pasco, WA.

Staff accepts Campbell Court Apartments commitment to have the master meter system
eliminated by October 31, 2011. A follow-up inspection will be conducted after that date.

If ydu have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Patti Johnson at
(360) 664-1266 or (360) 870-4915. Please refer to Docket PG-101598 in any future
correspondence regarding this inspection.

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to pipeline safety.

Sincerely,

avid D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director



